
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,
As we come to the end of an exciting half-term, I would like to look back on all that has made this such a
memorable 6 weeks and look forward to the forthcoming term, too.

This term, I have been especially impressed by the number of children earning one of our Young Transformers
awards. These awards are given to children who have independently transformed themselves, others or their
community. This is an outgrowing of the Young Transformers programme we run in school to provide children
with life-changing experiences which develop creativity, curiosity, a sense of community, caring or confidence.
This term we had an amazing 15 award winners. From litter picking, to fundraising for the community; from
donating to food banks, to making parcels for the homeless, the children of St. Saviour’s have truly transformed
themselves and others. Next term, I look forward to celebrating even more of our children with this unique
award.

Young Transformers, of course, is also a mainstay of school life and next term we have a huge range of
exciting events taking place: there will be a Bollywood dance workshop, a West End Musical Workshop and
guest speakers. These activities are designed to empower children to make a positive difference in the world.

Tuesday 11th February was Safer Internet Day so this week, teachers have taught a series of lessons on online
safety. The purpose of these lessons was to further educate the children about staying safe online. The lessons
are a continuation of the work we did in the Autumn term on online safety. We will continue this important work
throughout the year.

Congratulations to our entire school community for achieving _______ this week! Your dedication to learning
and commitment to being in school each day have a huge impact. Let’s continue this fantastic effort and strive
for even greater attendance next-term.

I would like to close with a quote from Philippians 1:9-11,

“And this is my prayer: that your love may abound more and more in knowledge and depth of insight,
10 so that you may be able to discern what is best”

I wish everyone a wonderful and restful half-term holiday.
Best wishes,
Mr Pitchford



ART COUNCIL

Year 1 
Jordan, Kyla-Rose,

Finley & Imani

Year 2 
Rudi, Isabelle T, Jonah

& Stella

Year 4 
Amaan, Chekinah, &

Aysu

Year 5 
Zubair, Minel &

Josephine

Year 3 
Max, Amelita,

Charlotte & Yoko

Year 6
Milan D, Abigail,

Ingrid & Leia

Reception 
Anila, Max W, Theo &

Holly





STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Kaihro & Saraiyah

Year 2 
Muhamadu & Safi

Year 4 
Aysu & Ezrah

Year 5 
Elsie & Ethan

Year 3 
Laura & Beckett

Year 6
Hong & Maame

Reception 
Carmen & Maxwell



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done & Coira, Eliana & Lueman who are this week's

Progress Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Eliana Y3

KS2
Lueman Y6

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
Well done to

Y1 Jane Goodall
97.78%

& 
Y6 Blue - Miss Hadley

100%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.

PRESENTATION WINNERS

Indigo Y1 Lennox Y4

EYFS
Coira RMLK



Well done to Finley B, Ibrahim, Imani, Isaiah,
Brooklyn, Ezrah, Stanley, Rhianne, Chekinah &

Celeste who have collected 5 value cards for
consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 
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